
  School Uniform 
 

Cawood Church of England Primary School is proud of its 

school unform. 

 All children are expected to wear the uniform.  

This gives our children a feeling of identity and helps towards 

developing a sense of unity within the school. Our nominated 

supplier is APC clothing Ltd in Tadcaster. Parents and carers 

can order uniform via the website, phone or over the counter 

and choose to pay delivery or collect direct from APC clothing 

Ltd.         http://www.apc-clothing.co.uk 

 
 
Girls uniform 
Navy skirt or pinafore dress or grey tailored trousers 
White blouse 
Navy knitted V-neck jumper or cardigan 
White, grey or navy socks or navy or grey tights 
Dark shoes NOT boots or trainers. Smart ankle boots may be worn in winter. 
Summer dress: short sleeved, light blue and white check 
 
BOYS 
Grey trousers or shorts 
White shirt 
Navy V-neck jumper 
Dark socks 
Dark shoes NOT boots or trainers 
 
PE KIT: BOYS AND GIRLS 
Black cotton shorts 
White plain cotton t-shirt 
Plimsolls 
Dark coloured tracksuit for winter (optional) 
Trainers for outdoor games (but please note trainers will not be allowed indoors) 
 
PE kit should be kept in a named bag and should be in school every day – Monday to 
Friday. 

 
Children in Reception and Key Stage 1 are also permitted to wear polo shirts in place 
of school shirts. 
 
IT IS VERY IMPORTANT THAT EVERY ITEM OF CLOTHING BEARS THE  
OWNER'S NAME 
 

 

http://www.apc-clothing.co.uk/


 

Jewellery 

We would ask that you do not send your child to school wearing jewellery.  

We cannot take responsibility for lost items and more important is the health and safety 

element especially during P.E. and Games when the wearing of any jewellery is not allowed. 

 

Only earring studs are acceptable and must be removed for P.E., Games or Dance. If the ears 

have only recently been pierced and it is inadvisable to take them out, the ears MUST be 

covered for the lesson with plasters or micro tape. This is in the best interest of your child's 

health and safety. 

 

Children with shoulder length hair are asked to wear it tied back at all times especially during 

PE/Games activities. This is recommended for the best interest and welfare of your child. 

 


